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Greetings PCS Families and Staff,

Please see the attached letter sent out today by PUSD's Superintendent Terry Oestreich stating that the
district will be following today’s state level recommendation to cancel or postpone all "gatherings” (see
the link to the Governor's message that was also sent out today). Plumas Charter School will be doing
the same.

http:h’www.oesnews.comlcalifornia-pubIic-hea!th-experts—mass—gatherings—should-be-postponed-or—
canceled-statewide-to-slow-the-spread-of-covid-19/

‘ PUSD is also enacting a directive that schools will be suspending all school related travel out of the
District/County for students and staff through the end of March. PCS will be doing the same.

Thank you for your flexibility and patience,
Taletha Washburn, Executive Director
(530) 283-3851 x112

PUSD Travel Suspension lir.pdf
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The views, opinion, and information expressed in articles or announcements not generated by Plumas Charter School are those of
the authors and do not necessarily reflect the official policy or position of Plumas Charter School. The intent is for information
sharing only.



